
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: Iraq’s political stability impacts region positively, vice
versa

Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  head  of  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  received  the  United  States

Ambassador to Iraq, Ms. Alina L. Romanowski on 5/4/2023, and discussed the political landscape

in  Iraq  and  the  region  and  the  relations  between  Baghdad  and  Washington.  His  Eminence

reiterated his support for the government's efforts to implement its service and development

programs. Moreover, H.E. stressed sustaining the security and intelligence cooperation between

Iraq,  the  United  States,  and  the  world  to  combat  terrorism  and  address  their  deviant

ideologies. H.E. illustrated as well that Iraq’s political stability is reflecting positively

on the region and vice versa. We reiterated our call for more dialogue and cooperation to

resolve all outstanding issues.


